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VINCI PARK
EXPLORERS

Vinci Park Elementary's Official Newsletter

IMPORTANT DATES:
2/4 8:30am Coffee with Principal Nunez
2/8 7pm District Board Mtg
2/10 Kebab Shop Dine Out Night-
Fundraiser
2/18 Early Release 
2/21-2/25 No School-Presidents Week
3/ 4 -3/11 Spring Conferences-Early
Release all week
3/8 7pm District Board Mtg
3/11 Band Concert
3/14-3/22 Boosterthon PTA Fundraiser
3/15 Spring Pictures

This month marks so many occasions: the
100th day of school, Lunar New Year, and
Black History Month! We are proud to
celebrate all of those and more. 

Please join us if you can at this month's
Coffee with the Principal on Friday,
February 4 at 8:30AM!

Link: https://busd-
net.zoom.us/j/86972247537?
pwd=QlFVRSt4YnFPc1hBRHdhRnhjK1lDQT09
Meeting ID: 869 7224 7537
Passcode: 5t3mz1 

HAPPY 
FEBRUARY!

https://busd-net.zoom.us/j/86972247537?pwd=QlFVRSt4YnFPc1hBRHdhRnhjK1lDQT09


Dear Vinci Park Families,

 I hope that this newsletter finds you well. As we
begin the month of February, we continue to work
very hard with our students. While this year has
been more different than any other, we look for
ways to continue connecting with our students.
Just recently, our students celebrated the 100th
day of the school year. This is always a lot of fun
for our students. While I know we have had to do
things differently than in the past, students are
still learning. I appreciate all of the support that
our community is providing to us and to their
children as we continue to navigate this year. It is
not easy, and we are grateful for everyone’s
commitment to our students. Thank you! 
 
As February will soon end and blossom into March,
we are again looking forward to reports cards and
parent/teacher conferences from March 4-11. If you
have any questions or concerns for your child’s
teacher, I recommend that you begin writing them
down in preparation for your meeting. 
 
Lastly, I would like to thank all our teachers and
staff members for working tirelessly throughout
this school year to make sure all of our students
are learning, having fun and safe.

Best,

Parisa Nunez
Principal 

A MESSAGE FROM OUR
PRINCIPAL, MS. NUNEZ



Upcoming Fundraiser Boosterthon
Kick- Off Date: 3/14/2022 - Event Date: 3/22/2022

 
Spirit Wear Available

Youth & Adult T-shirts -$15.00
Youth Sweatshirt Hoodies - $25.00
Adult Sweatshirt Hoodies - $30.00

Email: ptaboard@vinciparkpta.com
 

Join the PTA!
Are you a member of Vinci Park PTA yet? We would love to have you. 

Please join using: https://jointotem.com/ca/san-jose/ vinci-park-pta/join/register  
 

If you are interested in donating directly to PTA, please mail in checks payable to
“Vinci Park PTA” directly to Vinci Park School: 1311 Vinci Park Way, San Jose, CA

95131  
 

Are you interested in being a PTA Executive Board Member for the 2022-2023 school
year? Contact PTA for more information. 

 
Follow, Like and Connect with Us 

Instagram: @vinciparkpta  
Email: ptaboard@vinciparkpta.com  

Website: https://vinciparkpta.com
 
 

Updates from our PTA

mailto:ptaboard@vinciparkpta.com
https://vinciparkpta.com/


 

Olympics at Vinci Park
This February we celebrate the Olympics! 

Our Vinci Park 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade
students are competing for the Gold in our

Literacy Olympics. 
Some of our favorite "events" are Freestyle

Skating (Write a poem in any style you
like!) and the Short Track Speed Skating
(Read a short story - or a whole book of

short stories!) 
Support our literacy Olympians and help

them get to the Gold!!
 
 
 Celebrating 100 Days of School!


